Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/13/2019 4:17:49 PM

First name: JENNIFER

Last name: ROBERTS

Organization:

Title:

Comments: River access restrictions proposed in the FCRMP will create unnecessary limitations on private
recreational boaters most of whom live in this area for the outdoor activities that the wilderness provides. The
river access has been and should remain public and free.

Things that are more important to maintain the wild and scenic rivers are:

-Providing better river access at current access points, as in parking and outhouses.

-Maintaining strict rules on the fishing licenses for a flourishing population.

-Strict regulations on the oil train cars so they do not end up in the river, as has happened in the past.



